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Ripon Area School District Hosting Principal Meet & Greet

RIPON, Wis. — The Ripon Area School District is hosting Meet & Greet sessions with the

two finalists for the Ripon Middle School Principal position. The back-to-back sessions will be

held on Tuesday, February 20, 2024, in the Ripon High School Community Room from 3:30 -

4:15 pm. Attendees should enter the building through door S1.

The Search Committee held first-round interviews, writing activities, and student-led

tours on Wednesday, February 14, and invited the finalists back for second interviews,

additional writing activities, a tour of the district and Ingalls Field, and the Meet & Greet

sessions for parents, students and other stakeholders. Students, staff, parents, and community

members are encouraged to attend and meet the candidates. Refreshments will be served.

Moving forward from the Meet & Greet sessions, the hiring timeline will continue with

additional reference checks. A final candidate could be brought before the Board of Education

for approval in March.

Any comments or questions, please contact Dr. Mary Whitrock at (920) 748-4600.
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